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The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its families 
and community, is to provide an educational environment which will enable each 
student to achieve a high level of academic proficiency and to become a well-rounded 
individual who is an involved, responsible citizen. 
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June 10, 2021 
 

P U B L I C   N O T I C E 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  the Three Village Central School District’s Board of Education will meet on 
the following date: 
 

 
• BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING AND BUDGET REVOTE Board of Education Meeting and Certification of 

Budget Revote on Tuesday, June 15, 2021 in the Board of Education Meeting Room with overflow seating in the 
Training Room for viewing via livestream. Seating in the Board of Education Meeting Room and Training Room will be 
limited based on current distancing guidelines. 
 
The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. The Board is expected to move immediately into Executive Session in accordance with 
Open Meetings Law §105 to discuss the employment history of a particular person(s), current litigation, collective negotiations 
and reconvene into Open Session at approximately 8:00 p.m. 
 
Access to the videoconference may be obtained here:   https://www.youtube.com/c/ThreeVillageCentralSchoolDistrict 
 
There is one thirty-minute Public Participation session scheduled. Public Comment may be made in person or submitted via 
e-mail to the District Clerk at:  igermano@3villagecsd.org no later than Tuesday, June 15, 2021 at 1:00 p.m.  Priority 
will be given to in person Public Participation. E-mailed comments will be time stamped and read in the order they are 
received, if time allows, after the in person Public Participation has been completed. Individual comments are limited to three 
minutes in length. Please provide your name, address, telephone number, and e-mail address when submitting your 
comments, and include “Comments for Public Participation” in the Subject line of your e-mail. 
 

 
Unless otherwise noted, meetings are held at the North Country Administration Center, located at 100 Suffolk Avenue, Stony 
Brook. Access to all meetings is through the North Entrance (on the right side of the building).  Please check the District Website for 
updates on changes to time/location or cancellations.  
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